Dear Readers, It has been a year now that I have been able to communicate with all of you through this prestigious journal on International Tax. It has been a matter of great honour for me to have this opportunity as the President of one of the most vibrant and most committed association of tax professionals of the country i.e The Chamber of Tax Consultants. The journey over the period of last one year has been super exciting to say the least. This year has reaffirmed my belief in my strengths and have at the same time given me an opportunity to work over my weaknesses as a human being. This year has been one of the most memorable years of my life and I have no hesitation in putting on records that I am a different person today as compared to what I was on 2nd July, 2021. These memories are going to stay with me for the rest of my life and I am going to cherish them for sure. I am extremely grateful to the Almighty God for having these moments in my life and also for......

1/1